
 
December 1, 2016 

 

 

 

 

To All IFTA Commissioners and IFTA, Inc. Staff: 

 

 

Please note that the State of Oregon is in the beginning stages of 

changing our transmittal process from Option 2 to Option 1.  We do 

not have an implementation date scheduled at this time.  We will send 

advanced notice as soon as the implementation date is determined.  If 

you have any questions, please contact me at (503)373-1987 or 

melody.l.tavares@odot.state.or.us.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Melody Tavares 

IFTA System Administrator 

ODOT/MCTD 

 

 

 

Department of Transportation  
Motor Carrier Transportation Division  

3930 Fairview Industrial Dr. SE 
Salem, OR  97302-1166  

www.oregon.gov/ODOT/MCT/  
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